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2022-23 The Local Choice (TLC) Enrollment Form 
 
The 2022-23 TLC Enrollment Form has been temporarily removed from the TLC website. 

Please continue to use the 2021-22 TLC Enrollment Form for all election changes. This 
includes the election changes for October Open Enrollment. 
 
The DHRM TLC office will send an update once the form is available. 
 
We apologize for the inconvenience. 
 
Thank you. 

 
 
 
 
 
Please do not reply to this e-mail. You may send inquiries to The Local Choice 
mailbox at tlc@dhrm.virginia.gov. 


